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In the past, many employers have been hesitant to share salary information.
Some employers even prohibited their employees from discussing their salaries
with others. The article, "Getting on Board with Pay Transparency," in the July/
August 2023 Hoosier Banker's issue, breaks down the pay transparency laws, the
federal "Salary Transparency Act" and how the pay transparency trend keeps
growing. It also goes into specifics for Indiana employers and what best practices
they should be following.

You can read the full article in the July/August 2023 issue of Hoosier Banker.


